
Attention Private Schools / Nonprofit Educators 

Your students may be eligible for federal education services under Title I, Part A, of the 
Elementary and Secondary Education Act.  Title I, Part A, provides services to both public and 
private school children who need additional educational help and who live in Title I public 
school attendance areas. 

Title I, Part A Services can range from reading instruction several times per week during the 
regular school day to mathematics instruction after school to counseling services to a family 
literacy program during the summer.  In addition to these student services, Title I can provide 
professional development activities for teachers of participating children and special activities 
for families of Title I students. 

If you are interested in learning more about the Title I program services that your eligible 
students and teachers could receive in the 2024-25 school year, you are invited to join us for an 
initial information and consultation meeting, which is planned for Tuesday, May 23 at 2:00 in 
the BISD Board Room, 1160 SW Wilshire Blvd., Burleson, Texas.  At this meeting we will discuss 
eligibility and the corresponding requirements for participation. 

We hope that you will choose to learn about the Title I services for your students, teachers, and 
families.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact me at 817-245-1068.  I 
look forward to meeting with you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Osborne 
Title I Director 




